
 

ACTION BULLETIN 
Bulletin #:​ A-2025-028 

 
Date:​ March 18, 2025 
 
To:​ Association Presidents &  Independent Teams 
 
CC:​ Minor Coordinators, Men’s and Women’s Coordinators, Slo-Pitch Coordinators, 

and Staff 
 

From:​ Laura MacMillan 
​ Programs & Championship Director 
 
Subject:​ Letters of Intent for 2025 Western and Canadian Championships 

 

 
Please take note of the following important details regarding the submission process for Letters of 
Intent this season. 
 
For the year 2025 only, the Letter of Intent for the U19 Canadian Championships is due no later 
than April 15, 2025.  
All teams (except for U19A Women's and Slo-Pitch) intending to compete in the Western or Canadian 
Championships should complete their application by following the appropriate link below and submit it 
to Softball BC by the following deadlines: May 1, 2025, for Minor teams and June 1, 2025, for Men's 
and Women's teams. 
 
CANADIAN CHAMPIONSHIPS: 
 
Letter of Intent - Canadian Championship (Minor Fastpitch) 
 
Letter of Intent - Canadian Championship (Men's and Women's Fastpitch) 
 
The Slo-Pitch Letters of Intent for 2025 were collected last year.  The timeline for the 2026 Slo-Pitch 
Letter of Intent will be announced at a later date. 
 
For more information and dates regarding the Canadian Championships, please visit the Softball BC 
website. 
 
WESTERN CANADIAN CHAMPIONSHIPS: 
 
Letter of Intent - Western Canadian Championship (Minor Fastpitch)  
 
Letter of Intent - Western Championship (Men's and Women's Fastpitch) 
 
For additional information and dates about the Western Championships, please visit the Softball BC 
website. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Laura MacMillan at 
laura.macmillan@softball.bc.ca. 
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